
Why are we asking  
about alcohol?
Royal Perth Hospital is partnering with the  
Mental Health Commission to pilot a project to 
improve community safety and reduce pressure  
on emergency departments.

	● You may be asked if alcohol was involved in the reason for 
attending the emergency department.

	● Your answers will provide valuable information to help 
reduce alcohol-related harm.

	● Your personal information will not be released outside of 
Royal Perth Hospital and you can choose not to answer, 
with no impact to your medical care.

For more information on this project  
please email WAMVP@health.wa.gov.au
or scan the QR code


